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\\ 525 // John A. Kitzhaber, MD, Governor

Clover Prairie Farm

Carl and Julie Perry
22682 Williams Ave.
Hilmar, California 95324

Reference: Application G-15617, Permit G-15299

The assignment by proof from Richard and Donna Weststeyn to Carl D. Perry and Julie A. Perry
has been recorded in the records of the Water Resources Department.

The Departments records will now show Carl D. Perry and Julie A. Perry as the permit holders of
record.

Our records have been changed accordingly and the original request is enclosed. Receipt number
108627 covering the recording fee is also enclosed.

Please review the permit to be familiar with the conditions and timelines contained in the permit.
These conditions and timelines will have to be met before a Certificate of Water Right can be
issued.
Sincerely;
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g erry Sauter
Water Rights Program Analyst
Water Right Services Division

Enclosure: Receipt 108627

cc: Watermaster 17
Richard and Donna Weststeyn
Data Center, OWRD (cover letter & request)
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